| write in strong support of SB870. The US President should be elected by the people of the country, not
by electors. Every person’s vote should have the same impact in the general election. The present
situation gives more power to voters in so-called swing states, where candidates spend more time and
money than in states where the electoral outcome seems to be a foregone conclusion. Please forward
this bill to the full Senate for an up or down vote. Thanks.
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Eugene, OR



